
Brant & Joanne Jordan 

Togo

After helping to build a Bible school in Sierra 

Leone, Brant and Joanne moved to Togo. There 

they are working with the West Africa Advanced 

School of Theology. Please pray for them and the 

students preparing for ministry.

 

MISSIONS FEATURE

CELEBRATE RECOVERY
ou are not alone. Celebrate Recovery is a 
Christ-centered recovery program for anyone 
struggling with hurts, habits or hang ups. Join 
us in-person on Tuesday nights beginning 
September 20 at 6:00PM for a time of 
worship, teaching, fellowship, and food. All 
are welcome! Visit us at calvary.link/CR for 
a detailed explanation of what to expect. 
Please direct questions and inquiries to Pastor 
Sterling at 
pastorsterling@calvarychristian.church.

ENCOUNTER NIGHT
Young Adults, ages 18-35, are invited to 
powerful night of worship, the Word, and 
community. Join us on September 25 at 
6:30PM. For more information, please direct 
questions and inquiries to Pastor Clark at 
pastorclark@calvarychristian.church.

WAY OF THE SHEPHERD
All are welcomed to join Pastor Tim as 
he shares what is known as his Signature 
Leadership Course. The images of shepherds 
and sheep are used throughout the Bible, 
and there is much we can learn about 
caring for and leading people from these 
ancient practices. This eight-week leadership 
course has been taught to Pastors and 
Church Leaders all over the world! If you are 
interested in joining the ministry team at 
Calvary or already leading, this is an enjoyable 
and valuable course to experience. Learn how 
to become more effective at leading those 
you serve and how to reach those around you. 
Class begins on September 21st at 7:00pm 
in the Sanctuary. For registration and more 
information  on the materials needed for the 
class, go to: calvary.link/wayoftheshepherd  
Any additional question can be directed to 
Jacquie Schmidt at: 
jschmidt@calvarychristian.church.

 

MEMBERSHIP LUNCHEON
Have you ever considered becoming a church 
member and getting more connected? If so, 
you’re invited to join Pastor Tim for lunch 
on Sunday, September 25 at 2:00PM. He 
will be hosting a membership luncheon for 
everyone that is interested in becoming 
a voting member. This will be an amazing 
opportunity to learn about our church and 
how to further make Calvary your church 
home. Pre-registration is required and can be 
completed at calvary.link/membershiplunch. 
For more information, please direct questions 
and inquiries to Pastor Jamie at 
pastorjamie@calvarychristian.church.

THE OVERFLOW
 Join us for extra time during the week to 
worship and pray as we spend time in the 
presence of the Lord, allowing the Holy Spirit 
to overflow in and through us. This event will 
be on Monday, September 26 at 6:30PM in 
the MPR. For more information, please direct 
questions and inquiries to Pastor Charles at 

pastorcharles@calvarychristian.church

SIT WITH US 
Teenagers in 5th to 12th grade are invited to 
sit with Calvary Youth in the 10:30 service! We 
will have a reserved section in the sanctuary 
for the 10:30 service for students to sit 
together, can’t wait to see you there!
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CLICK ME!

Click on orange emails to send an email
Click on blue links to register for an event


